
 
Dear   
  
Thank you for your request for environmental information. We appreciate your interest, and we 
want to let you know that your request has been carefully considered in accordance with the 
Environmental Information Regulations (EIR).   
  
Your request:  
  
I am requesting the following data relating to the drinking water supplied to my residential area 
(postcode*:*  ) over the past 6 months:  
  

1. Weekly measurements of chlorine levels (both free and total chlorine) recorded at the point 
closest to distribution for my supply area.  

2. Weekly or routine test data on mineral content (e.g calcium, magnesium, nitrates, sodium, 
sulphates, etc) over the same period.  

3. A list of any reported exceedances, customer complaints or anomalies relating to taste, 
odour or chlorination in my area during that time.  

4. The sampling location and frequency relevant to my postcode.  
  
The request is prompted by an ongoing strong chemical odour and taste from the tap water, which 
at times closely resembles a swimming pool. I'd be grateful if you could also confirm whether there 
has been any change in treatment approach or dosing levels in my supply area during this period.  
  
Our response:  
  
You can view the latest water quality data for the water supplied to your area on our website at 
https://www.unitedutilities.com/help-and-support/your-water-supply/. If you input your postcode 
into the box, then it will return the results of samples taken in the last 12 months for your area.   
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Thanks, 

 
 
We’d love to hear your feedback on how we handled your request! If you have a moment, please complete our short survey 
here – your input helps us improve our service.  
 




